
 

We would like to invite you to participate in an online survey conducted 

by Queen Mary University of London and King’s College London on the 

perception of doctors with a special interest in gastroenterology 

regarding the diagnosis of constipation, its treatments, as well as use of 

probiotics for constipation.  

If you decide to take part in our survey, we will ask you to access the 

link below which will direct you to our online survey. You will be asked 

about what symptoms you believe constitute a diagnosis of constipation, what symptoms patients 

think are most bothersome, and the treatments you recommend for the relief of symptoms of 

constipation. There will also be questions on probiotics and whether you have ever recommended 

them as a treatment option for constipation. The survey should take no more than 10 mins. If you are 

still interested in taking part, please access the link below: 

 

https://hsap.az1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_8wtIhy8p7HDMSQ5 

 

On completion of the study, you can choose to enter a competition to win a 16GB iPad. If you would 

like further information please email Eirini Dimidi at optigut@kcl.ac.uk. 
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